
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK  22/23 July 2017 

READERS:  First       Second 
6.00pm:   Sue Rolls   Kerry Ray 
9.30am:  Tracey Cullen  Rob Cullen 
6.00pm: (ACOLYTE)  Peter Mullany  
9.30am: (ACOLYTE) Volunteer needed  
ALTAR SERVERS: 6.00pm:  Sarah McDonald, Sophie 
Moloney, Tahlia Holmes, Beth & James Payne 
9.30am: Grace Connelly, Charlotte Wegmann 
PLANNED GIVING:      Bill Cameron and Jenny Howell 
CHURCH CLEANERS:   HCC and Team 10 
CHURCH OPEN/CLOSE ROSTER: John Rolls (July) 
LAWN/GARDEN ROSTER:  Bear Family (July) 
MAINTENANCE: Laurie Rooney and M Silk (July) 
Contact for Maintenance:  Don Smith - 0427 410 422 

LINEN ROSTER:   Irene Hopwood 

ROSARY STATUE:  Mr & Mrs Don Smith, 36 Toompang St 
NEXT:  Janice O’Reilly, 5 Sam Place 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
6.00pm:  Gerard Simms  Mark Birks 
9.30am: Louise Grant  Denise Dwyer 

St. Mary’s Parish, Young  
   We sincerely acknowledge the traditional owners of this land, the Wiradjuri people 

15th Sunday in Ordinary Time - 16 July 2017 
  
         Parish Priest:   Fr Tom Thornton PP and Assistant Priest Fr Paletasala (Pale) Leota 
        Office Hours:       Tuesday to Thursday  9.30 am  - 1.30 pm 
                             Phone:  (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
             Office Address:  Campbell St., YOUNG  NSW  2594   (P.O.BOX 6) 
 
   Email:  young@cg.org.au       NEW Web site:  www.cg.org.au/young 

OPEN CHURCH - Parishioners can enter the body 

of the church any time for prayer during  

daylight hours through the main glass doors at the 

back of the Church.  

 

WEEKDAY MASSES 

 
Tues  18th Jul        8.30am Mass in Chapel  
      12.30 Mass at Boorowa  
Wed  19th Jul          8.30am Mass in Chapel 
         10.00am Mass at Grenfell  
Thur  20th Jul         8.30am Mass in Chapel   
      11.00am Mass at Boorowa  
Fri     21st Jul        8.30am Mass in Chapel 
      10.00am Mass at YRV 
Sat   22nd Jul         9.30am - 10.00am Reconciliation  
              11.00am Mass at MSJ  
           6.00pm Vigil Mass at Boorowa  
        6.00pm Vigil Mass at Young 
Sun  23rd Jul         8.00am Mass at Bribbaree 
           9.30am Mass at Young 
        9.30am Mass at Grenfell 
  Note:  A Funeral Mass usually replaces a Weekday Mass 
 
VOCATIONS PRAYER GROUP: 
Thursdays 9.00am in the Chapel 
 
BAPTISMS:  During Masses on the second Saturday 
   or Sunday of the month. 
(Ring Office first for all Baptism Preparation night enquiries). 
 
CHRISTIAN MEDITATION:5-30pm in Chapel Wednesdays 
 
ADORATION:  4.00pm-5.00pm in the CHAPEL Fridays 
  
WEDDINGS: By appointment (at least 6 months’ notice) 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED:  Harold Keane (Brother of  

Carmel Price), Florence (Flo) Hart, Catherine Bloor-Watson  

(Wife of Lindsay Watson), Kathleen Stassen, Gwenneth  

Wilson, Edward (known as Eddie) Ryan, Sr M Julian Hunter 

RSJ, Ursula Jackson (Cowra) - (Sister of Sr Monica Purcell), 

William Leahey (CBR) - Brother of Margaret Callinan, 

Yvonne Kirton (Mary-borough, QLD) - Former teacher at St 

Mary’s in the 60’s, 70’s & 80’s, Doreen Beath (Mother of Fr 

Greg Beath), Tess Lowrey (Sister of Sr Rosarii O’Connor), 

Eileen Slattery, Marie Scott 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING IN JULY 

Please note St Vincent de Paul meetings will now be held at the new  

Conference Room in the new St Vinnies Centre near Woolworths. 

The date for the next meeting is Monday, 24th July at 11-00am. 

FOOD BANK 

 (Roster for July 2017 - GROUP 6) 
 For any further information, please feel free to contact either Louise on 

(0477) 380 795 or  Mary-Louise (Tootsie) on (0429) 811 081. 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS: Wis 12:13, 16-19;  

Romans 8:26-27; Matthew 13:24-43 

NEW WEBSITE 

Please be advised that we now have our NEW Website up and  

running.  Just go to: cg.org.au/young, and download view  

for the latest bulletins etc. 

HENNESSY CATHOLIC COLLEGE, YOUNG 

YEAR 7 ORIENTATION DAY AND  

PARENT INFORMATION EVENING 

(Tuesday, 25th July 2017)  

Students are to meet at the Hennessy Catholic 

College Hall, Ripon Street, Young. 

Parents are more than welcome to remain with 

their child in the Hall during this time or alternatively,  

Dundas Street will be the designated drop off/pick up point 

for this day. 

Commence at 8-45am and the day concludes at 3-00pm. 

 

The Parent Information Night will then commence at 6-30pm 

in the College Hall later that day. 

NEW MASS ROSTER 

A new Mass Roster is being prepared for Eucharistic  

Ministers for the period August to November. Please advise 

of any change to your availability by 23rd July to Carmel on 

(0408) 436 284 or email: carmel.hardcastle7@gmail.com 

CAN YOU HELP? 

 

St Lawrence’s at Galong - formerly an aged care facility -  

has come under new management of a Group led by Ms Kate 

Cleary. 

 

The new venture is called “The Farm in Galong”.  

 

Its purpose is as a place for women recovering from  

domestic violence and drug abuse with the aim to help their 

health - physical & spiritual - and to help them access new 

jobs and support networks before returning home. 

 

How can you help? 

 

1. Practical assistance with a working bee on  

2. Sunday, 16th July - needs muscle & people with a 

truck or trailer to take rubbish to Harden tip. 

3. Ongoing care with lawn mowing - 2 acres. 

4. Painting of rooms in September at date to be fixed. 

5. Financial support by donations to Bank Account: 

 3085 29031 - BSB: 082 980 

 

Please contact Kate Cleary on (0404) 112 428 - during office 

hours. 

 

Any assistance is greatly appreciated.  

 

Kate is working under the patronage of Archbishop  

Christopher Prowse. 

ST VINCENT de PAUL 

ST MARY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL  

 

ENROLLING NOW FOR 2018 

 

All interested parents wishing to enrol their child at  

St. Mary's Primary School in 2018 are invited to call into the 

school office for an enrolment package or telephone 63825844 

for more information. 

The next Mercy Associates Meeting will be held on Monday, 

17th July at 11-00am in the Parish Centre.  

Please join us for prayer and reflection and morning tea. 

PLEASE EMAIL ANY MESSAGES FOR THE BULLETIN 

TO THE PARISH OFFICE NO LATER THAN 1.30 PM 

WEDNESDAY, AS THIS IS THE CLOSE OFF TIME  

FOR ALL ENTRIES. THANKS.   

THIS WEEK 

18th July - 5-30pm - Young Parish Finance Council 

   meeting at Parish Office - needed to  

   discuss upcoming expenditures 

20th July - 5-30pm - Young Parish Pastoral Council 

   meeting at Parish Centre - ALL members 

   need to be present to plan for future  

   directions - written reports need to be  

   handed in at meeting. Future plans and 

   ideas needed. 

PLANNED GIVING ENVELOPES 

Planned Giving Envelopes are available at the back of the church for 

the new financial year. (Please pick up a set with any number on it) 

and just take the amount of Quarterly/Monthly/1/2 Yearly/Yearly 

envelopes that you require. 

Alternatively, please call into the office or collect a form at the back 

of the church if you would like to give by Direct Debit instead. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

ALTAR LINEN 

If any ladies on the Linen Roster have any linen that they haven’t 

returned, could you please deliver it to the Sacristy drawer as soon 

as you can as we are running low.  Thanks. 

PARISHIONERS 

This is an invitation to indicate any interest on your part to 

develop and improve your parish. You may see a need in the 

parish which is presently not being met, if so please bring it 

to my attention. You must be prepared to take steps yourself 

to be involved with meeting that need. Over to you!  

All comments welcome provided you are willing to meet the 

need you see!! 

Fr Tom. 

Fr George Hogarty - will be celebrating Masses in Young 

next weekend to speak about the Columban Missions and the 

Far East Magazine. Welcome Fr George. 

DEACON JOSHUA SCOTT ORDINATION 

Deacon Josh Scott will be ordained a Priest on the 13th of 

October at 6-00pm in St Christopher’s Cathedral in  

Canberra -  it would be good to have some parish representa-

tives so if you would like to attend we will look at hiring a bus 

for the occasion BUT you need to indicate your intention to 

go early so we can book the bus. Please leave name at Parish 

Office - price will be determined by numbers interested. 

CATHOLIC FAITH - Do you want to know more? 

 

An invitation to non-baptised people or Christians of another 

faith, who are interested in learning about our Catholic faith, 

come along to St Mary’s Parish Centre in Campbell Street on 

14th September, 2017 at 7-30pm and we can commence a 

journey to help you learn more. No obligations!  

No pressure to go further!  

All welcome!! 

HELPERS FOR ST VINCENT DE PAUL CENTRE (VINNIES) 

We still need volunteers to help in the new shop. Please contact our 

centre manager, Bronwen Grovenor on 02 6234 7445 or drop into 

the centre and meet her.  Thanks. 

MERCY WALK FOR WOMEN 

SUNDAY, 24TH SEPTEMBER 2017 

We will start our walk this year at the intersection of the Cunningar 

Rd and Campbellfields Rd, Boorowa (the same as the 2016 event) 

finishing at St Clement’s Monastery Galong, a walking distance of 

approximately 23 km. 

Enjoying a beautiful morning tea along the way and lunch, cham-

pagne and nibbles at our destination. Mercy Walk for Women is an 

opportunity for women to walk and talk while raising much needed 

funds for Karinya House for Mothers and Babies. 

Mercy Walk for Women has helped Karinya House to provide shel-

ter and residential support, food, clothing, outreach services and 

midwifery support for mothers and babies. 51% of the women of 

Karinya are homeless upon referral. Over 70% of women are moving 

away from family violence. (and yes, referrals do come from our local 

region as well). Nomination Fee - $40-00 and noms. close 15th Sept. 

We strongly encourage you to fundraise and donate generously to 

this event. You can register online at:  

karinyahouse.asn.au/events/mercy-walk-women-2017/ or contact 

Teena McGrath on (0437) 272 000 for more information. 


